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Welcome back after the holidays - we
hope you have had a magnifident winter
break and we cannot wait to hear all
about it. This half term is jam packed full
of lots of different learning opportunities
and even a few external trips. 

Below are just some of the interesting
and exciting topics that we will be
covering over the next six weeks...

In reading, we will be focusing on
applying our phonic knowledge
to support reading unknown
words and developing fluency
and reading speed. 

This half term, we are writing
recounts based on some fantastic
traditional tales. The children will be
focusing on using a range of
conjunctions within their writing. 

Within maths, KS1 are working
on multiplication and division.
We will be practising: practical,
mental and written methods. 

This half term, our learning will
be focused on the artist Lyubov
Popova. We will be creating
abstract artwork using paint. 

The Norman Conquest -
throughout the duration of the
Spring term we will be focusing
all of our historical learning on
the Norman Conquest. 

Each half term your child will recieve a homework grid
with 6 different learning tasks linked to the curriculum
areas - these activties are to be completed across the
half term. As well as this your child will recieve a piece of
maths and phonics / reading homework each week. 

Your child will bring home a reading book and reading
record daily, you and your child can share the story and
fill in their reading record. Your child can swap their book
daily - or as required.

This half term, we have a range of
STEM projects where we are going
to be investigating and exploring
lots of different questions linked to
Chemistry, Biology and Physics
. 


